

# 2021.05.04 -- Data Calibration / Reconstruction Meeting

## Agenda:

1. [SVT Calibration with 2019 FEEs](#) - Norman
2. 2019 Data Calibration - All
3. DQM Needs for 2021 Data taking - Matt
4. AOB

## Notes:

**Attendees:** Norman, Alic, Cameron, Nathan, Omar, Tim, Tongtong

**Notes:** Robert, PF and Matt were unable to attend the meeting. Norman reported on some rather strange systematic effects he uncovered while studying the momentum resolution of top FEE tracks. We have put off the DQM discussion to next week's meeting. Nathan reported that there is still some work to be done on the ECal timing, but otherwise the ECal and Hodoscope are good to go. Cameron would like to process 20 partitions from each run to calibrate the SVT. There was some discussion about how to do this. There will be followup discussions with Cameron, Alic, Tongtong, Nathan and Norman to flesh out the request and establish a run plan to do this. Something similar was done when the zero-bias events were skimmed, so there is precedent and procedures already established.

**Action Items:** Approve Pull Request #857, close git issue #846, work out procedures and personnel to process the run partitions needed to calibrate the SVT.